
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: 2021 EDA Budget-EDA Chamber Contracted Services  

Background 

Information: 

City Administrator would like to discuss and recommend that the City Council consider bringing 

EDA Chamber contracted services within existing city staff resources for the 2021 year.  

This past year City Administrator began an evaluation of the EDA Services Chamber Contract. 
The main focus has been the goal of having the services provided on-site, in the City of Marshall 
rather than off-site assistance. The pros and cons are many/varied.  
 
EDA Board approved the Chamber contract at their July 2020 Board meeting.  
 

Fiscal Impact: None 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

Continue EDA Chamber Contracted Services 

Recommendations: City Administrator recommends that the City direct EDA Board to give 30-day notice to 
terminate the 2021 EDA Chamber Contracted Services as per contract and utilize existing city 
staff for the services provided in the contract. 
 

 


